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17/03/2023 

MRS Narelle Floyd 
49 Brighton ST 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 

RE: DA2022/2081 -292 Condamine Street NORTH MANLY NSW 2100 

I firmly support the contents of this DA and plans to rebuild the Warringah club house on the 
grounds of the golf course. 
I can see that sporting club players, spectators and also the local residents will have a 
community asset that they can be proud of. 
I understand that this club will be a replacement for the previous Warringah golf club , but that 
it will be placed on the course and facing away from Pittwater Road for noise reasons- this is 
an improvement on the previous club situation. 
It is also important that there are no poker machines planned - so this will be a place for food , drinks and socialising that all including families can enjoy.. 
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